
 

9 September 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Students 
 

Welcome back for the start of a new academic year.  We are happy to be seeing so 
many current students return and delighted to welcome many new students to both 
schools.  The hard work of staff and students gave us brilliant GCSE and A Level 
results last year.  All of our Year 13 students gained their first choice places at 
University and our GCSE results improved by 28% A*-C at King Richard School, 
giving us a A*-C pass rate of 82%!  At St John’s School we saw a rise of 8% to give 
us an A*-C pass rate of 82%!  On the reverse of this letter is an ‘Exam Success 
Bulletin’ that gives you more details about our students’ outstanding performance.  I 
hope that you have an opportunity to read the School Magazine published at the end 
of last year; this celebrates many of the extra-curricular activities and clubs that we 
arrange to enrich the educational experience of our young people. If you missed it, it 
is available to view on our website under the ‘News’ tab.  
 

Our Core Values of ‘Excellence, Learning and Leadership’ underpin all that we do 
and students are rewarded with ePraise House points when they demonstrate these 
values.  We are proud of how smart and well behaved our students are and every 
classroom has a poster that reminds students how they will be rewarded, but also 
what will happen if their behaviour is below our expectations.  Working together with 
parents, we know that an excellent environment for learning will continue at both 
schools this year.  If you have any concerns or issues, please do not hesitate to 
contact me or a member of my staff.  All staff contact details can be found on our 
websites under the ‘Contact Us’ tab; you can email, call or make an appointment for 
a face to face discussion. 
  

We are excited to welcome new full-teachers to both schools this year; 
Ms A Hill – MFL, King Richard School 
Mr J Greenwell – Music, King Richard School 
Mr S Hill – History, King Richard School 
Miss K Pettit – Science/Physics, St John’s School 
 

In order to keep up to date with what is going on in school please ‘like’ and follow our 
Facebook pages (King Richard School Cyprus and St John’s School Cyprus) and 
Twitter accounts (@KRSCyprus and @SJSCyprus). 
 

I am looking forward to another great year for all in our school communities. Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dan Browning 
Executive Principal  
@mrdbrowning  
 
 
 


